
 

 

   

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

On behalf of all the staff here at 

Handsworth Preschool, welcome to the 

first term of the new academic year 

2017-2018. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Preschool AGM:  Wednesday 4th 

October,  (8pm at the preschool) 

Half Term:  23 – 27 October 

Preschool returns: Monday 30 October 

Last day of term:  Tuesday 19th 

December 2017 @ 11,30am 

 

Please continue to check the 

noticeboard, home diary 

and website 

(www.handsworthpreschool.co.uk)  for 

on going information 

 

In the case of child absences, I would 

be grateful if you could notify the 

setting on 07860 655066 rather than 

calling our administrator on her mobile 

number. 

 

Winter Weather 

Can you please ensure that your child 

has suitable clothes for outside play 

during the winter months (e.g. Coats, 

hats, scarfs, gloves etc....)  making sure 

that they are clearly labeled with their 

name.  (Changing bags as well please). 
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First Half 
AGM:  It would be great to see as many 

parents as possible at our AGM on 4th 

October.  It is the perfect time to find 

out more about our committee and to 

get involved with the group.  As the 

setting is governed by a parent run 

committee, we rely your support to keep 

the preschool running. 

 

Book Bags:  Please remember to bring 

your book bag in on each session you 

attend and check it regularly for 

correspondence, art work etc…..    

If you are also bringing a change of 

clothes or nappies, could you please put 

them in a separate changing bag & not 

your child’s book bag. 

 

Books and games:  In addition to our 

book lending library, we have a similar 

scheme for educational games and 

puzzles.  Please refer to the print out in 

your home school diary for further 

information or ask a member of staff. 

 

As a reminder………  A monetary donation 

of 1 pound a week for the snack table 

would be very much appreciated.  (The 

jar for which can be found on the 

windowsill opposite the coat pegs). 

 

If you would like to buy your child an 

additional preschool t-shirt,  the cost is 

£4.50 each or two for £8.00 (just ask 

one of the staff). 



 

 

 

Our Golden Rules 

 
 

We listen to grown ups 

 
     We walk indoors 

 

We share our toys 
 

 

   

   

  
We use indoor voices    

indoors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are kind 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


